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CMS Families,

By the end of this week we will almost be finished with testing. Once this is
done, the year will go quickly. Now that we are returning to a somewhat
more normal school setting, we will start having more field trips during the
warmer months. Be on the lookout for permission slips for your child to
attend one of these field trips. 

As the year continues, we are beginning to see more Chromebooks come in
for repairs. Make sure your child is taking care of their Chromebook and
charging it overnight so it is ready for the school day. Make sure you are
checking Skyward to keep up with your child’s grades. We will be having
summer school again and mid-term reports will be coming out in a few
weeks. If a student fails all of their core classes for the year, they will be
held back. If they have an F in any core class, they will need to take summer
school. If you have any questions, reach out to the teachers. 

Sports are beginning to wind down. Track is the only sport still in season.
Wrestling finished in March and we would like to congratulate Mason Hare
for a 4th place finish at the state tournament in his weight division. 

Thank you for all of your support throughout this school year!

Sincerely, 

Mr. Snow
 

From the Principal's Desk
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ITEMS TO NOTE
AT CMS

IMPORTANT DATES!
April 1, 4, 5- ISA Testing (8th Grade Only)
April 13- Midterm
April 14-18- Spring Break (No School)

CMS Cheerleading Tryouts will be on
5/3-5/5 at Webster Elementary
Gymnasium. Packets will be in the
front office after Spring Break.

All library books are
due April 29th. Please
use this as an excuse to
get students to clean
their rooms....even if
they don't have any!

Kahok Families: 
There is now a Kahok Closet at CMS. It typically
contains toiletry items, gently worn clothes and
gently worn shoes. Please use the following
Google Form to request items needed. We will
do our best to fulfill orders, but items are not
guaranteed. Please contact the counselor, Mrs.
Schreffler, if you have any questions. 
Google Form:
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1tuakqJlPzZ3B
rl_OJm9BWxZk-H282ZfVUr8hLGAx8Hc/edit
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Spring 2022 YOUNG AUTHORS competition winners have been
announced. Ailee Murphy and Aurora Doris won at the state
level, and Ellieanna Womack won at the county level. All three
are seventh graders and did a fantastic job writing their first
books! Congratulations!
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NJHS for the 2022-2023 School Year 

Invitations for qualifying students to apply went out to students on
Tuesday, March 22nd. Applications were due on Monday, 3/28 for them to
be on time, and there is a final late due date on Tuesday, 3/29 (with a
points deduction). 

Edison's for the Evening 

NJHS students will be having a night out together at Edison's on April 6th
from 5-8 pm.

If anyone is in need of reliable students to help them with a project, please
contact Mrs. Goeken or Mrs. Petroff to request our help. We can arrange
for students to help out. They are always looking for service hours. Mrs.
Goeken can be reached at jgoeken@cusd.kahoks.org and Mrs. Petroff at
cpetroff@cusd.kahoks.org

mailto:jgoeken@cusd.kahoks.org
mailto:cpetroff@cusd.kahoks.org


A P R I L  2 0 2 2 C M S  N E W S L E T T E R



A P R I L  2 0 2 2 C M S  N E W S L E T T E R



A P R I L  2 0 2 2 C M S  N E W S L E T T E R

Heart & Sole (the middle school Girls On The Run)
practices start on March 7th and will be on
Mondays and Wednesdays every week from 3:45-
4:45 here at CMS. Girls must provide their own
transportation home. 

The final St. Louis Girls On The Run 5K will be on
Saturday, May 14 at Forest Park. Visit Girls On The
Run St. Louis for more information and to register. 
Contact Ms. Grove at agrove@cusd.kahoks.org with
any questions.




https://girlsontherunstlouis.org/
mailto:agrove@cusd.kahoks.org


April Sports Snapshot
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